THER
BAIS CHAYA ACADEMY

AT THE KODSI CAMPUS

331 North Monroe St.
Tallahassee, FL 33301

Dear Lisa,

My congregation, the Rohr Bais Chaya Synagogue, was in need of expert assistance to navigate the
Federal Emergency Management Agency's Hurricane Mitigation Grant Program for our school the Rohr
Bais Chaya Academy. This program allows government and non-profit organizations to strengthen
infrastructure to more effectively withstand the perils of future disasters.

As you can imagine federal grant programs are not for the faint of heart. And my organization was
fortunate to hire ER Assist Disaster Funding Solutions to help us navigate the process.

To that end, ER Assist connected all the dots for us. What would have taken my staff months to
complete was ready for submission in a matter of weeks.

| am pleased to say that we are on the path to secure a major grant award, primarily because of ER
Assist's efforts. This grant will allow us to use our facility as an emergency shelter for the surrounding
area when the next disaster strikes, making it possible for us to help our community effectively respond
and recover.

Please consider this my highest recommendation for CEO Laurel Matula and the ER Assist Disaster
Funding Solutions team.

Any organization would be wise to engage them for their exceptional project management, federal grant
and procurement navigation, or software expertise.

Please call me if you have any questions.

Rabbi Moshe Rabin
Executive Director

954-520-3844




